From: morgan_90 <morgan_90@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 1:18 PM
To: Office

Subject: Bill #1

I would just like to voice my opinion regarding bill #1. I am a new nurse and a member of the NSGEU.

I believe this bill takes away our rights as human beings in a "democratic" society. As a new nurse it makes me
very sad and very angry that the government would disregard all the work that has been done over the years
building a contract that represented our values. For what? To make life easier for the government now having
only to deal with a more docile union. This makes life so stressful for so many of us. In a time when thousands
of nurses are near retirement and just as many are leaving the province, it makes me wonder if I should just
pack up and go with them.

Thank you

Morgan Gotell RN
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